
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 5/11/2023 5:51:18 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

05/11/2023

MRS Roberta Connaghan
4 Beach RD
Collaroy NSW 2097

RE: DA2023/1395  1012 Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

1010 1014 Pittwater Road, Collaroy
In response to the planned apartment and shopfront development I am strongly against this.
We have lived in the area for 5 years and in that time have seen a significant increase in
traffic, particularly in the last 2-3 years. We are already struggling with the dangerous amount
of traffic constantly flowing through this small area  The new apartment/dwellings will only
increase the amount of cars moving through the area, particularly Cliff Ave - as they will need
to use this Road if they are travelling North from Pittwater Road  We don’t have enough
residential parking in the area to cater for the locals, let a one all the people who regularly use
the sporting and recreational facilities found locally  We have had two children hit by cars in
the Basin in the past 12 months - thankfully, one boy was uninjured and sadly the other
wasn’t  I do not feel safe allowing my children anywhere near the streets or roads in this area
We cannot sustain anymore parking for new residents, or anymore traffic.
I look forward to hearing from you regarding this
Roberta Connaghan.




